Book Club report for North Tamerton Annual Parish Meeting 20/05/24

Book Club meets on the first Wednesday of each month and members take turns to host. We currently have 11 members, with the average meeting attendance at 7.

'Reading Groups', as we are known, are registered with, and organised by, the Library Service who, for an annual fee, provide a set of books each month. Each year we are asked to select 24 titles from a large and wide ranging list consisting of mainly fiction, but also non-fiction and poetry. The titles vary from holiday type, entertaining easy-reads to weightier tomes that require more concentration, but most provoke lively discussion at our meetings.

This year we have read from authors including Kazuo Ishiguro, Matt Haig, Paula Hawkins, Robert Galbraith and Tana French, and although not every book gets read from cover to cover our meetings are always enjoyable, filled with laughter and friendship.

If anyone would like to join the Book Club, we are currently 1 down from the ideal number, please get in touch.